
        
 
June 30, 2025 

 
Dear Senator: 

 
 On behalf of the International Association of Machinists and Aerospace Workers  
(“IAM Union”), we strongly urge you to support Senator Cantwell’s Amendment #2613 to the 
Reconciliation bill.  This amendment will provide an overtime tax deduction for both aviation 
and railroad workers as well as others who were excluded from Sec. 70202. NO TAX ON 
OVERTIME.   
 
 The Railway Labor Act (“RLA”) covers all airline and railroad workers – the vast 
majority of which receive and depend on significant amounts of overtime compensation to 
make ends meet.  As currently drafted, the Reconciliation bill would leave out major sectors of 
transportation workers that receive overtime.  We believe this unintentional omission would 
deprive over 1.2 million American workers of a tax cut that was promised to them by President 
Donald Trump. 
 
 Again, we respectfully ask that you vote “YES” to Amendment #2613 when its 
considered. 
 
 Thank you in advance for your attention to this extremely important request. 
  
  Sincerely, 

    
  
  
         Brian Bryant  

               IAM International President 
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